
From: Craig Baylis   
Sent: 02 August 2022 13:23 
To: Licensing HF: H&F   
Cc: Overton Adrian: H&F   
Subject: LBHF application for licence review for 562 Kings Road London SW6 2DZ -
2022/01110/LAPRR 
 
We are instructed on behalf of a number of residents of Holmead Road who wish to support 
the application by the Licensing Authority to review this premises licence. 
 
Please see attached a list of the residents whom we represent and a number of written 
representations which are supported by all of those whom we represent.  
 
We also attach a number of photos of a serious incident at the premises this year attended by 
Police and the ambulance service when the premises were operating a “Bottomless brunch”. 
We attach a video taken by one of the residents which is indicative of the constant disturbance 
caused by drunken patrons of these premises when they leave. The video was taken at 01.35 
hours. 
 
We shall be submitting further videos in support of the residents’ contention that the 
application by the Licensing Authority does not go far enough in seeking to curb the excessive 
problems caused by these premises. 
 
For many years the residents lived with these premises when they were operated properly 
without any difficulty whatsoever. The residents are not naïve. In living close to licensed 
premises they expect a certain amount of noise and disturbance that is associated with 
licensed premises.  
 
However, the operators of these premises seem to disregard any concerns for the feelings of 
local residents. 
 
To that extent, the residents that I represent, whilst supporting the additional conditions sought 
by the Licensing Authority, would also wish to see a reduction in hours permitted for licensable 
activity as follows 

• Monday to Thursday 23.00 

• Friday and Saturday midnight 

• Sunday 22.30 
 
Craig Baylis  
Legal Counsel  
Kingsley Napley LLP  
 
 
 
  



Residents supporting review application for Chelsea Lodge 
 
 
David & Jenna Hardcastle  Holmead Road 
 
Alex Watkins  Holmead Road 
 
Michael & Sarah Smith  Holmead Road 
 
Giovanni Revedin  Holmead Road 
 
Michael & Jena Quinn  Holmead Road 
 
Guillaume & Calantha Bonnissent  Holmead Road 
 
Hamish & Vlasta McCombie  Holmead Road 
 
Amina & Michael Dempsey  Holmead Road 
 
Stefano & Margherita Anselmetti  Holmead Road 
 
Valerie Dennis   Holmead Road 
 
Dickie & Susan Bannenberg Holmead Road 
 
Andrius Isciukas  Holmead Road 
  
Christopher & Sara Moser  Holmead Road 
 
Verne & Andrea Grinstead  Holmead Road 
 
Rupert & Steph Merton  Holmead Road 
 
Shelley, Countess of Cromer  Holmead Road 
 
Mark & Lucy Melford  Holmead Road 
 
Mark & Joanna Palmer  Holmead Road 
  



 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
  



 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 
 
 
  



From: Craig Baylis   
Sent: 10 August 2022 14:59 
To: Licensing HF: H&F  
Subject: Chelsea Lodge 
 
Further pictures showing build up of rubbish outside Chelsea Lodge as a public nuisance to 
residents 
 
Craig Baylis 
Legal Counsel 
Kingsley Napley LLP 
  



 
 
 

 



 
 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 


